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  To Err Is Human Institute of Medicine,Committee on Quality of Health Care
in America,2000-03-01 Experts estimate that as many as 98,000 people die in
any given year from medical errors that occur in hospitals. That's more than
die from motor vehicle accidents, breast cancer, or AIDSâ€three causes that
receive far more public attention. Indeed, more people die annually from
medication errors than from workplace injuries. Add the financial cost to the
human tragedy, and medical error easily rises to the top ranks of urgent,
widespread public problems. To Err Is Human breaks the silence that has
surrounded medical errors and their consequenceâ€but not by pointing fingers
at caring health care professionals who make honest mistakes. After all, to
err is human. Instead, this book sets forth a national agendaâ€with state and
local implicationsâ€for reducing medical errors and improving patient safety
through the design of a safer health system. This volume reveals the often
startling statistics of medical error and the disparity between the incidence
of error and public perception of it, given many patients' expectations that
the medical profession always performs perfectly. A careful examination is
made of how the surrounding forces of legislation, regulation, and market
activity influence the quality of care provided by health care organizations
and then looks at their handling of medical mistakes. Using a detailed case
study, the book reviews the current understanding of why these mistakes
happen. A key theme is that legitimate liability concerns discourage
reporting of errorsâ€which begs the question, How can we learn from our
mistakes? Balancing regulatory versus market-based initiatives and public
versus private efforts, the Institute of Medicine presents wide-ranging
recommendations for improving patient safety, in the areas of leadership,
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improved data collection and analysis, and development of effective systems
at the level of direct patient care. To Err Is Human asserts that the problem
is not bad people in health careâ€it is that good people are working in bad
systems that need to be made safer. Comprehensive and straightforward, this
book offers a clear prescription for raising the level of patient safety in
American health care. It also explains how patients themselves can influence
the quality of care that they receive once they check into the hospital. This
book will be vitally important to federal, state, and local health policy
makers and regulators, health professional licensing officials, hospital
administrators, medical educators and students, health caregivers, health
journalists, patient advocatesâ€as well as patients themselves. First in a
series of publications from the Quality of Health Care in America, a project
initiated by the Institute of Medicine
  Human Amanda Rees,Charlotte Sleigh,2020-05-11 What does it mean to be
human? And what, if anything, does it have to do with being a member of the
animal species Homo sapiens? This dazzling book gets to the very heart of our
rather unscientific motivations and prejudices, showing how they are of great
use in resolving the world’s biggest problems. From beasts to aliens, this
book explores widely discussed but often problematic links between humans and
six other beings, tackling deep philosophical questions including humanity’s
common purpose, life’s meaning, and what it means to be accepted as part of a
community. Global in its outlook and illustrated with stunning pictures,
Human is a powerful, funny, and iconoclastic antidote to post-humanism.
  The Human Journey Kevin Reilly,2012 The Human Journey offers a truly
concise yet satisfying full history of the world from ancient times to the
present. Its themes include not only the great questions of the humanities--
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nature versus nurture, the history and meaning of human variation, the
sources of wealth, and causes of revolution--but also the major
transformations in human history: agriculture, cities, iron, writing,
universal religions, global trade, industrialization, popular government,
justice, and equality. Beginning with our most important questions and
searching all of our past for answers, this is world history in a grand
humanistic tradition.
  What Does it Mean to be Human? Richard Potts,Christopher Sloan,2010 This
generously illustrated book tells the story of the human family, showing how
our species' physical traits and behaviors evolved over millions of years as
our ancestors adapted to dramatic environmental changes. In What Does It
Means to Be Human? Rick Potts, director of the Smithsonian's Human Origins
Program, and Chris Sloan, National Geographic's paleoanthropolgy expert,
delve into our distant past to explain when, why, and how we acquired the
unique biological and cultural qualities that govern our most fundamental
connections and interactions with other people and with the natural world.
Drawing on the latest research, they conclude that we are the last survivors
of a once-diverse family tree, and that our evolution was shaped by one of
the most unstable eras in Earth's environmental history. The book presents a
wealth of attractive new material especially developed for the Hall's
displays, from life-like reconstructions of our ancestors sculpted by the
acclaimed John Gurche to photographs from National Geographic and Smithsonian
archives, along with informative graphics and illustrations. In coordination
with the exhibit opening, the PBS program NOVA will present a related three-
part television series, and the museum will launch a website expected to draw
40 million visitors.
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  Humans Brandon Stanton,2020-10-06 The Instant #1 New York Times Bestseller
Just when we need it, Humans reminds us what it means to be human . . . one
of the most influential art projects of the decade.” —Washington Post Brandon
Stanton’s new book, Humans—his most moving and compelling book to date—shows
us the world. Brandon Stanton created Humans of New York in 2010. What began
as a photographic census of life in New York City, soon evolved into a
storytelling phenomenon. A global audience of millions began following HONY
daily. Over the next several years, Stanton broadened his lens to include
people from across the world. Traveling to more than forty countries, he
conducted interviews across continents, borders, and language barriers.
Humans is the definitive catalogue of these travels. The faces and locations
will vary from page to page, but the stories will feel deeply familiar. Told
with candor and intimacy, Humans will resonate with readers across the
globe—providing a portrait of our shared experience.
  Human Amanda Rees,Charlotte Sleigh,2020-09-02 What does it mean to be
human? And what, if anything, does it have to do with being a member of the
animal species Homo sapiens? This dazzling book gets to the very heart of our
rather unscientific motivations and prejudices, showing how they are of great
use in resolving the world’s biggest problems. From beasts to aliens, this
book explores widely discussed but often problematic links between humans and
six other beings, tackling deep philosophical questions including humanity’s
common purpose, life’s meaning, and what it means to be accepted as part of a
community. Global in its outlook and illustrated with stunning pictures,
Human is a powerful, funny, and iconoclastic antidote to post-humanism.
  More Human Steve Hilton,Scott Bade,Jason Bade,2016-04-26 People feel angry
and let down by their leaders, as well as by the institutions that dominate
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their lives: political parties, government bureaucracy, and corporations. Yet
the cause of this malaise, according to political -- advisor -- turned --
tech -- CEO Steve Hilton, is not being addressed by politicians on the left
or the right. Hilton argues that much of our daily experience -- from the
food we eat, to the governments we elect, to the economy on which our wealth
depends, to the way we care for our health and well -- being -- has become
too big, too bureaucratic, and too distant from the human scale. More Human
sets out a radical manifesto for change, aimed at the root causes of our
problems rather than just the symptoms. Whether it's using the latest
advances in neuroscience to inform the fight against poverty and inequality,
or applying lessons from America's most radical schools to transform our
children's education, this book is an agenda for rethinking and redesigning
the outdated systems and structures of our politics, government, economy, and
society to make them more suited to the way we want to live our lives today.
To make them more human.
  Becoming Human Michael Tomasello,2019-01-07 Winner of the William James
Book Award “Magisterial...Makes an impressive argument that most distinctly
human traits are established early in childhood and that the general
chronology in which these traits appear can at least—and at last—be
identified.” —Wall Street Journal “Theoretically daring and experimentally
ingenious, Becoming Human squarely tackles the abiding question of what makes
us human.” —Susan Gelman, University of Michigan Virtually all theories of
how humans have become such a distinctive species focus on evolution.
Becoming Human proposes a complementary theory of human uniqueness, focused
on development. Building on the seminal ideas of Vygotsky, it explains how
those things that make us most human are constructed during the first years
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of a child’s life. In this groundbreaking work, Michael Tomasello draws from
three decades of experimental research with chimpanzees, bonobos, and
children to propose a new framework for psychological growth between birth
and seven years of age. He identifies eight pathways that differentiate
humans from their primate relatives: social cognition, communication,
cultural learning, cooperative thinking, collaboration, prosociality, social
norms, and moral identity. In each of these, great apes possess rudimentary
abilities, but the maturation of humans’ evolved capacities for shared
intentionality transform these abilities into uniquely human cognition and
sociality.
  Radically Human Paul Daugherty,H. James Wilson,2022-04-26 Technology
advances are making tech more . . . human. This changes everything you
thought you knew about innovation and strategy. In their groundbreaking book,
Human + Machine, Accenture technology leaders Paul R. Daugherty and H. James
Wilson showed how leading organizations use the power of human-machine
collaboration to transform their processes and their bottom lines. Now, as
new AI powered technologies like the metaverse, natural language processing,
and digital twins begin to rapidly impact both life and work, those companies
and other pioneers across industries are tipping the balance even more
strikingly toward the human side with technology-led strategy that is
reshaping the very nature of innovation. In Radically Human, Daugherty and
Wilson show this profound shift, fast-forwarded by the pandemic, toward more
human—and more humane—technology. Artificial intelligence is becoming less
artificial and more intelligent. Instead of data-hungry approaches to AI,
innovators are pursuing data-efficient approaches that enable machines to
learn as humans do. Instead of replacing workers with machines, they're
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unleashing human expertise to create human-centered AI. In place of lumbering
legacy IT systems, they're building cloud-first IT architectures able to
continuously adapt to a world of billions of connected devices. And they're
pursuing strategies that will take their place alongside classic, winning
business formulas like disruptive innovation. These against-the-grain
approaches to the basic building blocks of business—Intelligence, Data,
Expertise, Architecture, and Strategy (IDEAS)—are transforming competition.
Industrial giants and startups alike are drawing on this radically human
IDEAS framework to create new business models, optimize post-pandemic
approaches to work and talent, rebuild trust with their stakeholders, and
show the way toward a sustainable future. With compelling insights and fresh
examples from a variety of industries, Radically Human will forever change
the way you think about, practice, and win with innovation.
  Human Michael S. Gazzaniga,2009
  Human + Machine Paul R. Daugherty,H. James Wilson,2018-03-20 AI is
radically transforming business. Are you ready? Look around you. Artificial
intelligence is no longer just a futuristic notion. It's here right now--in
software that senses what we need, supply chains that think in real time, and
robots that respond to changes in their environment. Twenty-first-century
pioneer companies are already using AI to innovate and grow fast. The bottom
line is this: Businesses that understand how to harness AI can surge ahead.
Those that neglect it will fall behind. Which side are you on? In Human +
Machine, Accenture leaders Paul R. Daugherty and H. James (Jim) Wilson show
that the essence of the AI paradigm shift is the transformation of all
business processes within an organization--whether related to breakthrough
innovation, everyday customer service, or personal productivity habits. As
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humans and smart machines collaborate ever more closely, work processes
become more fluid and adaptive, enabling companies to change them on the fly-
-or to completely reimagine them. AI is changing all the rules of how
companies operate. Based on the authors' experience and research with 1,500
organizations, the book reveals how companies are using the new rules of AI
to leap ahead on innovation and profitability, as well as what you can do to
achieve similar results. It describes six entirely new types of hybrid human
+ machine roles that every company must develop, and it includes a leader’s
guide with the five crucial principles required to become an AI-fueled
business. Human + Machine provides the missing and much-needed management
playbook for success in our new age of AI. BOOK PROCEEDS FOR THE AI
GENERATION The authors' goal in publishing Human + Machine is to help
executives, workers, students and others navigate the changes that AI is
making to business and the economy. They believe AI will bring innovations
that truly improve the way the world works and lives. However, AI will cause
disruption, and many people will need education, training and support to
prepare for the newly created jobs. To support this need, the authors are
donating the royalties received from the sale of this book to fund education
and retraining programs focused on developing fusion skills for the age of
artificial intelligence.
  Human Enhancement Julian Savulescu,Nick Bostrom,2009-01-22 To what extent
should we use technological advances to try to make better human beings?
Leading philosophers debate the possibility of enhancing human cognition,
mood, personality, and physical performance, and controlling aging. Would
this take us beyond the bounds of human nature? These are questions that need
to be answered now.
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  The Musical Human Michael Spitzer,2021-04-01 A RADIO 4 BOOK OF THE WEEK
'Full of delightful nuggets' Guardian online 'Entertaining, informative and
philosphical ... An essential read' All About History 'Extraordinary range
... All the world and more is here' Evening Standard 165 million years ago
saw the birth of rhythm. 66 million years ago came the first melody. 40
thousand years ago Homo sapiens created the first musical instrument. Today
music fills our lives. How we have created, performed and listened to music
throughout history has defined what our species is and how we understand who
we are. Yet it is an overlooked part of our origin story. The Musical Human
takes us on an exhilarating journey across the ages – from Bach to BTS and
back – to explore the vibrant relationship between music and the human
species. With insights from a wealth of disciplines, world-leading
musicologist Michael Spitzer renders a global history of music on the widest
possible canvas, from global history to our everyday lives, from insects to
apes, humans to artificial intelligence. 'Michael Spitzer has pulled off the
impossible: a Guns, Germs and Steel for music' Daniel Levitin 'A thrilling
exploration of what music has meant and means to humankind' Ian Bostridge
  What is a Human? John Hyde Evans,2016 Scholars claim that if the public has
particular definitions of a human they will treat others like objects or
animals. This work examines these claims and finds that some definitions do
lead to maltreatment, but the definitions of a majority of the public are
unlikely to do so.
  On Being Human Jerome Kagan,2016-01-01 Kagan ponders a series of important
nodes of debate while challenging us to examine what we know and why we know
it. Most critically he presents an elegant argument for functions of mind
that cannot be replaced with sentences about brains while acknowledging that
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mind emerges from brain activity. He relies on the evidence to argue that
thoughts and emotions are distinct from their biological and genetic bases.
In separate chapters he deals with the meaning of words, kinds of knowing,
the powerful influence of social class, the functions of education, emotion,
morality, and other issues. And without fail he sheds light on these ideas
while remaining honest to their complexity. -- Publisher's description.
  Digital Human Chris Skinner,2018-04-16 Digital is far-reaching and
ubiquitous - everything you know is about to change. We are living in the
fourth age of humanity. First, we became human. Then we became civilized. The
third age saw the creation of commerce. Now, we are becoming digital.
Technology has changed the way we communicate, trade, and transact, with
repercussions extending far beyond our personal spheres. Digital Human is a
visionary roadmap for the future, a timely guide on how to navigate the world
of finance as we create the next generation of humanity. It explores the
digital evolution’s impact and offers clear insights on thriving in this new
era. Human and business relationships are evolving, and existing businesses
must undergo substantial transformative changes to compete with the smaller,
“lighter,” and more agile companies that are able to quickly maneuver to
match shifting consumer demands. A lack of online presence has become
unthinkable, as consumer preferences continue to trend heavily toward online
business and transactions—is your company equipped to thrive in this new era?
While there is no definitive guide to this new reality, this insightful
resource provides the starting point and roadmap to digital success in the
financial services arena, covering aspects such as: Digital is not merely a
“bolting on” of technology to produce results faster and cheaper, but a
complete rethinking of common business practices and notions of efficiency
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and customer engagement Rethinking business starts with the customer - new
business models are constructed entirely around this single, guiding
principle A digital business model is all about connectivity, with front-
office apps tied in to both back-office analytics and marketplaces with many
players and segments Businesses must open their operations to this
marketplace of players through APIs, necessitating a conversion of many core
systems Central business and technology systems must change to adapt to new
market entrants and new technologies that range from AI for back-office
analytics to Distributed Ledger Technology (DLT) for global operations
Leaders must rethink their businesses to be fit for the future digital age,
and this comprehensive resource shines a spotlight on the key elements to
this transformation.
  The Human Being Kenneth Gerard,2020-06-20 Having come to an understanding
that our existence on this planet and within the universe is not guaranteed,
we ask ourselves the following questions: What do we want our future to look
like? Do our political, religious, and social structures assist us in our
search for truth, or do they cripple our opportunity for growth? The Human
Being, challenges the reader on core political, religious, and social beliefs
by taking a look at what history has displayed humans to be.
  Humans of New York Brandon Stanton,2020-10-06 Based on the blog with more
than four million loyal fans, a beautiful, heartfelt, funny, and inspiring
collection of photographs and stories capturing the spirit of a city Now an
instant #1 New York Times bestseller, Humans of New York began in the summer
of 2010, when photographer Brandon Stanton set out to create a photographic
census of New York City. Armed with his camera, he began crisscrossing the
city, covering thousands of miles on foot, all in an attempt to capture New
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Yorkers and their stories. The result of these efforts was a vibrant blog he
called Humans of New York, in which his photos were featured alongside quotes
and anecdotes. The blog has steadily grown, now boasting millions of devoted
followers. Humans of New York is the book inspired by the blog. With four
hundred color photos, including exclusive portraits and all-new stories,
Humans of New York is a stunning collection of images that showcases the
outsized personalities of New York. Surprising and moving, printed in a
beautiful full-color, hardbound edition, Humans of New York is a celebration
of individuality and a tribute to the spirit of the city. With 400 full-color
photos and a distinctive vellum jacket
  The Scholar as Human Anna Sims Bartel,Debra A. Castillo,2021-01-15 The
Scholar as Human brings together faculty from a wide range of
disciplines—history; art; Africana, American, and Latinx studies; literature,
law, performance and media arts, development sociology, anthropology, and
Science and Technology Studies—to focus on how scholarship is informed,
enlivened, deepened, and made more meaningful by each scholar's sense of
identity, purpose, and place in the world. Designed to help model new paths
for publicly-engaged humanities, the contributions to this groundbreaking
volume are guided by one overarching question: How can scholars practice a
more human scholarship? Recognizing that colleges and universities must be
more responsive to the needs of both their students and surrounding
communities, the essays in The Scholar as Human carve out new space for
public scholars and practitioners whose rigor and passion are equally
important forces in their work. Challenging the approach to research and
teaching of earlier generations that valorized disinterestedness, each
contributor here demonstrates how they have energized their own scholarship



14

and its reception among their students and in the wider world through a
deeper engagement with their own life stories and humanity. Contributors:
Anna Sims Bartel, Debra A. Castillo, Ella Diaz, Carolina Osorio Gil,
Christine Henseler, Caitlin Kane, Shawn McDaniel, A. T. Miller, Scott J.
Peters, Bobby J. Smith II, José Ragas, Riché Richardson, Gerald Torres,
Matthew Velasco, Sara Warner Thanks to generous funding from Cornell
University, the ebook editions of this book are available as Open Access
volumes from Cornell Open (cornellpress.cornell.edu/cornell-open) and other
repositories.
  Team Human Douglas Rushkoff,2019-01-22 “A provocative, exciting, and
important rallying cry to reassert our human spirit of community and
teamwork.”—Walter Isaacson Team Human is a manifesto—a fiery distillation of
preeminent digital theorist Douglas Rushkoff’s most urgent thoughts on
civilization and human nature. In one hundred lean and incisive statements,
he argues that we are essentially social creatures, and that we achieve our
greatest aspirations when we work together—not as individuals. Yet today
society is threatened by a vast antihuman infrastructure that undermines our
ability to connect. Money, once a means of exchange, is now a means of
exploitation; education, conceived as way to elevate the working class, has
become another assembly line; and the internet has only further divided us
into increasingly atomized and radicalized groups. Team Human delivers a call
to arms. If we are to resist and survive these destructive forces, we must
recognize that being human is a team sport. In Rushkoff’s own words: “Being
social may be the whole point.” Harnessing wide-ranging research on human
evolution, biology, and psychology, Rushkoff shows that when we work together
we realize greater happiness, productivity, and peace. If we can find the
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others who understand this fundamental truth and reassert our
humanity—together—we can make the world a better place to be human.
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